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The June Science Club meeting was held on June 18, 2019.  19 members attended the 

meeting. 

 

Many thanks to John Steen who gave an informative presentation Titled: Textiles 101.  

Based on his many years in the textile industry, he discussed: the background of textiles, 

fibers and yarns; a history of the industry; the composition of natural and synthetic yarns; 

and the characteristics of fabric made from these yarns.  He encouraged all to visit the 

Paterson Museum to view displays of the Locomotive and Textile industries that made 

Paterson great. 

 

The next Science Club meeting will be in September.  Members were invited to volunteer 

or give suggestions for presentation topics for the fall.  Please contact Jack Yurasek 

(Jyurasek@aol.com) or Harry Bennett (harben@optonline.net) with suggestions. 

 

A trip to the Lamont Labs is planned for October. 

 

 

Jack Yurasek (201-337-4433) Email--Jyurasek@aol.com 

 


